
Key policies are available via the school website or on request from the school. 

 
 

Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! 
Please follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 

 

 NEWSLETTER NO.8 SUMMER TERM – 23 JUNE 2023 
 

 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS 
  
 
 

WOWs for  
FOUNDATION STAGE 

NURSERY:  Luciano, Monty, Billy, Bodhi, Dexter, Henry D, Hugo and 
Jasper 
RECEPTION:  Annabel, Clemence and Toby 

RECEPTION Whole Class 
LOVE, LEARN, GROW & WORSHIP:  For performing the 'Feast of the 
Sacred Heart' Assembly so beautifully! 

YEAR 1 Meg 
LEARN:  For wonderful story writing, always remembering to work 
towards her targets 

YEAR 2 
Emily 

LEARN:  For always working so hard and for her excellent poetry work this 
week 

Juliette 
LOVE:  For her beautiful manners and for always being so kind to everyone 
around her 

YEAR 3 Teddy LEARN:  For his fantastic recount of our trip to Hever Castle 

YEAR 4 Harry LEARN:  For his excellent recount about our school trip to Hever Castle 

YEAR 5 
 

Gus 
LEARN & GROW:  For trying his best in every lesson and always 
contributing his ideas 

Pip 
LOVE:  For always being willing to help his peers and for being a kind and 
supportive class member 

YEAR 6 Annabelle LEARN:  For her amazing pen portrait  

   
PE 
 

Tolly (Y3) For huge improvement in batting skills 

Poppy (Y1) For showing resilience in the hurdles 
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CONGRATULATIONS: 

• Poppy (Y4) - ABRSM Grade 2 Singing Performance and passed with merit  
• Millie (Y6) -  ABRSM Grade 5 Singing performance and passed with merit 

• Emily (Y4) - ABRSM Grade 1 Singing Performance and passed with merit 

• Coco (Y5) - ABRSM Grade 4 Singing Performance and passed with merit 
• Joey (Y3) was presented a pin that he was awarded for climbing Mt Snowden. This was his second attempt 

and he successfully reached the top! 

• Lily (Y5) - Lily’s sister Ellie and her Grandma, who will be 80 next year recently completed a charity sky dive 
an amazing achievement 

• Amber (Y5) competed in her first Shetland Grand National race at The Heathfield Show.  This was a great 
experience for her to race in front of the crowds.  She has been selected to race again at The South of 
England show this weekend which is very exciting for her.   

 

 
RAISING MONEY FOR CAFOD 
Barnaby in Year 3 is in training for his marathon cycle with 10 miles 
completed last weekend. On Saturday, 8th July he will be cycling two 
laps of Bewl Water and is raising money for CAFOD. He’s nearly at 
50% of his fundraising target - if you’d like to support CAFOD and 
cheer Barnaby on, here’s the link: 
https://www.justgiving.com/page/b-dixon-1685531262080 
 
5 A SIDE FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT – Wednesday, 21 June 
TEAM A:  Jack (C), Myles, Louis, Fabian, Gus, Lorenzo 
RESULT:  Won 
PLAYER OF THE MATCH:  Jack 
TEAM B RED:  Harrison (C), Thomas, Harry, Mae, Orla, Amber 
TEAM B BLUE: Rafferty (C), Art, Eddie, Pip, Coco, Rafe 
RESULT:  Frant Won 
SPORTS PERSON AWARD:  Rafe 
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CRICKET MATCH, U8/9 - BEECHWOOD 
The boys played a second cricket match against Beechwood. They showed huge improvement in their batting 
skills, especially with their communication between the stumps. There were no run outs this time. Their 
bowling has also improved with more wickets taken. A good end to the cricket season! 
Thank you to Beechwood for the team teas and to Mr Light and Mrs Crowley for help with the transport. 
TEAM A:  Arthur, Issac (C), Teddy, Liam, Tolly, Rowland, Evan, Joey 
PLAYER OF THE MATCH: Tolly (Batting), Joey (Bowling) 
TEAM B:  Harry, Oliver (C), Barnaby, Marcus, Freddie, Arthur, Charlie 
PLAYER OF THE MATCH: Charlie (Batting), Freddie (Bowling) 

 
MUSIC – FLUTE & CLARINET 
Mrs Crowley and her woodwind students visited some of the classes this week to 
demonstrate the flute and clarinet, to encourage some more children to take up lessons 
with these instruments in September. 
Children going into Years 4,5 and 6 are usually able to start on standard instruments, with 

the addition of a neck strap for clarinets and a curved- head for the flute. 
If children in the lower years are interested, there are a couple of options for modified instruments that may be 
suitable. It would be best to discuss this on an individual basis. 
If your child is keen to start a new challenge next term, please get in touch with the school office, initially, who 
will pass on your request to Mrs Crowley. 
 
HOLY COMMUNION NEWS 
On Sunday, five children from Y3 and two children from Y4 will be making their First Holy Communion in the 
Chapel at Mayfield. The Mass will be at 10.30am and it would be lovely to see as many Sacred Heart families 
there as possible to support these children. Even if you are not a regular church goer, you would be most 
welcome! 
 
PTA NEWS 

• ‘Let’s GLOW Crazy’ school disco: buy your tickets for the school disco on this link: 
https://www.jumblebee.co.uk/letsglowcrazyschooldisco 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SOCIAL MEDIA  
Just a reminder to make use of our website and media channels. The website is regularly updated with our latest 
news and events for your diary. Please check out Instagram and Facebook for even more up to date stories and 
lots of lovely photos of your children. 
 

Website: www.sacredheartwadhurst.org.uk 
Facebook: facebook.com/sacredheartwadhurst  
Instagram: @sacredheartwadhurst  
 

Please like and follow the accounts to keep up to date with everyday life at Sacred Heart and please share to 
friends and family who may also enjoy seeing what we get up to!  
 

We also use the platforms to advertise our Open Days and events and would be grateful if you could like, share 
and comment on posts wherever possible to spread Sacred Heart across the Metaverse! 
 
STAFF NEWS 
We are sad, but we are also delighted for Miss Megarry, a member of our Foundation Stage Staff as she has 
secured a place on a Teacher Training Course and will be leaving us at the end of this academic year.  We are 
very much hoping when she qualifies she will rejoin us.  
You may have noticed on Mondays and Fridays that Pam has been joined by Mrs Victoria SirDeshpande who 
will be taking her place from September 2023.  Welcome to our Sacred Heart family Mrs SirDeshpande! 
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DIARY DATES 
WEEK 8 

Sun 25th June  First Holy Communion Mass @ Mayfield Chapel 10.30 

WEEK 9 

Mon 26th June 
School Shop Open 08.30-09.00 

Whole School Photo (School Photography Company) 11.00 

Tue 27th June   
Foundation Stage Open Classrooms (Nursery & Reception) 08.30-08.45 

PTA AGM 18.00 

Wed 28th June   

KS1 Open Classrooms (Y1 & Y2) 08.30-08.45 

Y3 Swimming @ Mayfield   08.45-09.45 

Foundation Stage Ice Lolly Sale 10.30-11.00 

U11/10 Boys Cricket v Skippers (AWAY) Finish 15.45 Back to SH 16.00  

U11/10 Girls Cricket v Beechwood (HOME) CANCELLED 

Parent Consultations  16.00-18.00 

Thu 29th June   

LKS2 Open Classrooms (Y3 & Y4) 08.30-08.45 

Mass for St Peter and Paul (all welcome) 10.00 

School Shop Open  15.30-16.00 

Parent Consultations  17.30-19.30 

Fri 30th June  

UKS2 Open Classrooms (Y5 & Y6)   

U11/10 Mixed Biathalon @ Mayfield  09.00-12.00 

Awards Assembly  15.00 

Outdoor Sessions (Year 1 & Year 2)  

WEEK 10 

Mon 3rd July  
School Shop Open 08.30-09.00 

A Midsummer Night’s Dream Dress Rehearsal  14.30 

  
Tue 4th July 

PTA Coffee Morning  08.30-09.30 

Moving Up Session for Main School  11.00-12.15 

Governors Meeting  14.00 

Wed 5th July 
Y3 Swimming @ Mayfield   08.45-09.45 

Y5/6 END OF YEAR MUSICAL PERFORMANCE  
‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’ 

19.00  

Thu 6th July School Shop Open  15.30-16.00 

Fri 7th July  

Awards Assembly  09.00 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic & final Parent & Toddler Session  09.00-10.15 

Y5/6 END OF YEAR MUSICAL PERFORMANCE  
‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’ 

19.00  

WEEK 11 

Mon 10th July  School Shop Open 08.30-09.00 

Wed 12th July 
 

Y6 vs Staff Netball 11.00-11.30 

Staff vs Children Netball 14.00-15.00 

Thu 13th July 
 
 
 
 

Prizegiving Rehearsal 09.00-10.00 

Leavers Mass 14.15-15.15 

Y6 Leavers Cricket 15.00-16.00 

School Shop Open 15.30-16.10 

Y6 Final Match Tea 15.30-16.30 

Fri 14th July  
 

Prizegiving at Mayfield Girls School  11.00-12.00 

End of Term  
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 
where learning is fun! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Foundation  Stage performed  their  class  

assembly which was a belated celebration 

for the Feast of Sacred Heart.  

They re-enacted the story of 'The Selfish 

Crocodile,' with the message to apologise if 

we do something wrong and to show love, 

always. 
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On 22nd June, Millie, Alissia, Eloise, Lorenzo, Felicity, Leonor, Matty and Rose went to Arundel Cathedral to 
take part in the Good Shepherd Celebration. All the Catholic schools in our diocese came together to join Bishop 
Richard in a celebration of readings, prayers, dancing and wonderful singing with the theme of Jesus being our 
Good Shepherd. It really was a joyous occasion! Sacred Heart School were honoured to be asked to do all the 
readings for this service and the children could not have been more brilliant! They really rose to the challenge 
of reading in a Cathedral, taking into account the acoustics and the fact that there was a huge congregation. We 
received many comments afterwards from other schools about how beautifully all our children read; Mrs Gabriel 
and Mrs Rainbow were extremely proud of them: they were fantastic ambassadors for our school. 
As well as enjoying this opportunity to come together as a diocese, all the schools were able to hand over a 
cheque for £4,727.33 to Missio, the Pope's charity for World Mission that gives hope to the poorest children 
around the world. 
 
 


